
Fingerprinting Notice: 

On Thursday, June 11th, we will be resuming our public fingerprinting at the Sheriff’s Office.  
We are going back to our normal Tuesday/Thursday schedule.   Our new Covid protocols are 
that they need to bring their own mask, allow  staff to check  forehead temperatures prior to 
entering and if they are feeling ill to stay home.   If it’s over 99.8, they will be asked to leave the 
building.  Our fee remains the same, $25.00 cash.  

Thank You, 
Rice County Sheriff’s Office Staff 


